
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - OCTOBER 15, 2007 

HAWKVIEW BLVD. – SIDEWALK REVIEW 

Recommendation 

Councillor Bernie DiVona recommends: 
 
1. The City of Vaughan receives the petition dated September 25,2007, by the residents of 

Hawkview Blvd.; and  
2. That the City of Vaughan Council directs the City of Vaughan Engineering Department to 

review the sidewalk request in context with our sidewalk policy, safety needs as requested by 
the residents , costs and source of funding, and assumption status of the subdivisions; and   

3. That the City of Vaughan Engineering Department brings forth to a Committee of the Whole, 
at the earliest opportunity, this report. 

 
Economic Impact 
 
This item is to consider and request a report be provided and therefore has no additional cost 
implications. 
 
Communications Plan 
 
N/A 

Purpose 

Residents are requesting that a sidewalk be installed on Hawkview Blvd. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Councillor Bernie DiVona has received the above referenced request by the residents of 
Hawkview Blvd. Vellore Woods. They have expressed the dire need for a review to address 
safety issues.  
 
Hawkview Blvd. has been constructed to serve as a mid block collector based on comments from 
the Engineering Department. 
 
Hawkview Blvd. has a sidewalk constructed between Weston Road and Vellore Blvd. However, 
there is no continuous sidewalk easterly. 
 
Hawkview Blvd. appears to have the same road width and residents had felt that there should be 
a consistent use and municipal service delivery. 
 
Residents also wish to walk from Hawkview Blvd. to Rutherford Road and Weston Roads as 
shopping malls exist. Currently, they have to walk on the road for some of the way on the same 
street. This problem is aggravated in cold weather or rainy conditions which adds to pedestrian 
safety. 
 
Lastly, residents have expressed concern as the road as a curve and it is dangerous for children 
to cross or use the road with vehicles swerving around them at high speeds. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have not been allocated. 



Regional Implications 
 
N/A 

Conclusion 

Residents are requesting that sidewalks be installed on Hawkview Blvd. for safety reasons. 

Attachments 

Petition by residents dated September 25, 2007. 

Report prepared by: 

Councillor DiVona, Ext. 8339 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Bernie DiVona                                                                                                                      
Councillor  - Ward 3 

 

 

 







 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PETITION 
 
A petition has been submitted with respect to the following 
matter and a copy is on file in the office of the City Clerk: 
 
 Agenda Item No.: 18 
   
 Item Name: HAWKVIEW BLVD. – SIDEWALK REVIEW 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Particulars of the Petition: 

 
Dated: September 25, 2007 
 
No. of Signatures:  78 
 
Submitted by:  Residents of Hawkview Blvd. 

 
  
 
 
 
 

For a copy of the petition contact: 
 

City of Vaughan, Clerk’s Department, 2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, L6A 1T1 
Tel: (905) 832-8504 Fax: (905) 832-8535 
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